



Community Message Enhanced Safety Over Pesach – A Note of Appreciation

To our dear community,

For those who walked our streets over the Pesach holiday, the increased police presence was both noticeable and deeply appreciated. It served as a strong reminder of the dedicated efforts in place to ensure the safety and security of our neighborhoods.

On behalf of the Northwest Citizens Patrol (NWCP) and Baltimore Shomrim Public Safety (BSSP), we extend our heartfelt gratitude to:

- Councilman Yitzy Schleifer
- Councilman Izzy Patoka
- The Baltimore City Police Department, including the Northwest District led by Major Kurt Yourkovik
- The Baltimore County Police Department, including the Pikesville Precinct led by Captain Shawn Hanley

We want to express our heartfelt appreciation for your commitment, visibility, and partnership during Yom Tov. Your efforts have not gone unnoticed and are truly valued by our community. We're proud of the strong collaboration between our elected officials, law enforcement, and community safety organizations, and we look forward to continuing this important work together.

Thank you for all that you do to keep our communities safe . We're grateful for your dedication!
With appreciation,

Baltimore Shomrim Public Safety (BSSP) & Northwest Citizens Patrol (NWCP)